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December 2018 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

In recognition of OPEN SCHOOL WEEK, PS 17 would like to extend an invitation to our parents to visit their 

child’s classroom for a period during Open School Week, December 17
th

 – 21
st
. 

 

This is a wonderful opportunity for you to view instruction! If you would like to meet with your child’s teacher, 

please schedule an appointment at another time, since this is a special time for you to observe teaching and 

learning at PS 17. 

 

If you are interested in attending, we ask that you please follow the schedule below so that instruction for our 

students is not interrupted. 

OPEN SCHOOL WEEK SCHEDULE 

DECEMBER 17TH – 21ST 

DATE GRADE TIME 

Monday, 17
th

    3
rd

   9:00 - 9:45 am 

Tuesday, 18
th

   Kindergarten & 4
th

   9:00 - 9:45 am 

Wednesday, 19
th

   2
nd

  & 5
th

   9:00 - 9:45 am 

Thursday, 20
th

   Pre-K & 1
st

  9:00 - 9:45 am 

 
We have arranged the following parental engagement opportunities for our cluster teachers to showcase their 

craft to you throughout Open School Week. All parents are welcome to attend these events. Please note that you 

may not be observing your child’s class for the events listed below. 

 

 

 Theater Arts Program:  Monday, December 17
th

  9:00 am- 9:50 am 

o  visit a 2
nd

  grade rehearsal 

 Music Program: Tuesday, December 18
th

   - 12:30 pm – 1:20 pm 

o Visit a 1
st
 grade class – Keyboard  

 Science Program:  Friday, December 21
st
 – 10:00 am – 10:40 am  

o  visit a 5
th

  grade class 

Physical Education (Gym): Friday December 21
st
  - 12:30 pm – 1:20 pm 

o – visit a 3
rd

, 4
th

 & 5
th

 grade class 

 

 

We look forward to having you visit our school community and observe the teaching and learning that is 

taking place in our classrooms on a daily basis.  

 
 

Sincerely, 

 

Rebecca Heyward 

 


